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November 11, 2015 
 
The Salvation Army 
946 New Hampshire St. 
P.O. Box 1177 
Lawrence, KS  66044-8177 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
The Lawrence City Commission will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, December 15, 2015, 
regarding the issuance of a Drinking Establishment License to Bayleaf Restaurant (947 New 
Hampshire St., Suite 120). The meeting will begin at 5:45 p.m. in the City Commission Meeting 
Room at City Hall, 6 E 6th Street. You are being notified because The Salvation Army is located 
within 400 feet of the proposed drinking establishment. If you have questions or comments 
about this matter you may attend the City Commission Meeting on December 15, and you may 
also contact me at (785) 832-3466 or bmcguire@lawrenceks.org to ask questions or submit 
comments prior to the meeting.   
 
Sincerely, 

 
Brandon McGuire 
Acting City Clerk   
 

  
 

 We are committed to providing excellent city services that enhance the quality of life for the Lawrence Community 

mailto:bmcguire@lawrenceks.org

